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Sommario/riassunto They want the money...but he just wants herBehavioral psychologist
Norah MacArthur leads a carefully constructed life of solitude and
academic vigor, but not for long...Her con artist father is soon to be
released from prison, having served a sentence for stealing 50 million.
Only problem? The feds still haven't found the stolen goods!!But now
he's getting out early on good behavior, and Norah dreads the media
storm that's most likely to, once again, descend on her quiet life.The
FBI sends Trip Jones--charismatic, ruggedly handsome, and one of the
best company men they have--to "protect" Norah, while really trying to
get the goods on any secrets she has about her father.While Norah truly
has nothing anything to hide, Trip discovers that guarding Norah is
causing quite a problem for him--trying to hide his growing attraction
to this brainy beauty may be the hardest mission of his life..."McCall
knows how to deliver!" -New York Times bestselling author Suzanne
Enoch"Snappy dialogue, nonstop action, and sexy writing. A terrific new
voice in romantic suspense!" -New York Times bestselling author Lori
Foster"The con is on in this madcap adventure from romantic suspense
maven McCall. You can always count on McCall to add a dash of well-
placed humor to her stories. Another great romp that is romantic and
adventurous!" -Romantic Times Book Reviews"A fast-paced, action-
packed adventure that will keep you riveted to the pages to see where
the escapade and romance lad next. It's "worth the trip!!" -Fresh Fiction
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